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Recycling 

We have been successful in securing a grant from the Town Council to enable us to reintroduce 

tablet packing recycling, this will allow us to continue with this for the rest of the year, we are very 

grateful to the Council. 

Staff updates 

We currently have a treatment room nurse vacancy and are recruiting to this role.  

Patient Participation Group  

As a group of patients, we are looking to set up a small working party of patients who are willing to 

represent the wider patient population and consult with the surgery on priorities for patients and 

the provision of services for patients and the practice over the coming year. The working party will 

have the opportunity to meet with key staff at the surgery on a regular basis to discuss the medical 

needs of our local community.  

If you would like to be part of that working group, please email Sue Pritchard (Chair) 

suewildpritchard@gmail.com 

 Second handbook sales 

Thanks to the generosity of people donating to second handbooks in the surgery waiting room we 

have been able to give £50 to the Open Gardens who support two local charities, Campden Home 

Nursing and Campden Edge. 

Equipment 

We are due to have all our equipment calibrated and would like to remind patients who have had 

equipment lent to them to return them to the surgery so that they can be included in the process, 

this includes pulse oximeters, blood pressure machines and nebulisers, thank you for your 

cooperation.  
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